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By letter dated September 2, 1977, Duke Power Company, submitted

drawings relating to Appendix I questions asked bty the NRC on June 4,

1976, for the Oconee Nuclear Station, Units 1, 2 & 3. Because of

their bulky nature, copies of these drawings will not be placed in

the PORs. They can, however, be made available for inspection and

copying upon advance notice.
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